
 

 

Date: 21st July 2022 
 
 

Subject: Adjustment of Seychelles Port Additional Surcharge (SPAS) 
 
Dear ALL, 
 
Please note that effective 01st August 2022, the local tariffs for Seychelles Port have increased. 
As a result, UAFL is adjusting the Seychelles Port Additional Surcharge (SPAS) as per below: 
 
 
Current SPAS quantum:    USD 150/300 per 20/40 FT 
NEW quantum effective 01st Aug 22   USD 200/400 per 20/40 FT 
 
 
For further information on the above increase, please feel free to contact your local UAFL agent. 
 
Thanking you all for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
UAFL MANAGEMENT 
 
 


